
 

Gerry Smith  

Superintendent of Student Achievement,  

Family of Schools 1  

Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board 
20 Education Court, P.O. Box 2558 

Hamilton, ON  L8N 3L1 
905.527.5092 ext. 2941 

 

 

November 15, 2023 
 
Dear HWDSB Families, 
 
We are writing to remind you of the upcoming community meeting and current Engage@HWDSB 
project regarding the Boundary Review for Shannen Koostachin and Gatestone Elementary Schools. 
 
Families are invited to participate in one or both activities to provide feedback on the proposed 
boundary changes for their school communities. Please note that the meeting date has been changed 
from November 29 to December 5. Details can be found below: 
 
UPDATED - Boundary Review Meeting (in-person)  
When: Tuesday, December 5, 2023 at 6:00 p.m.  
Where: Gatestone Elementary School  
Address: 127 Gatestone Drive, Hamilton, Ontario L8J3Z5 
 
Engage@HWDSB Survey (online) 
Link: https://hwdsb.info/sk-gs-boundary-review  
Note: Registration is required to submit feedback 
 
Community voice is important at HWDSB. We encourage families to consider participating by offering 
feedback for Board consideration. For more information on the Boundary Review process, please refer 
to the letter sent on October 20, 2023. 
 
If you require translation services and/or child-minding services so you can participate in the public 
meeting, please reach out to your school’s principal.  
 
If you have any questions about this information, please contact planning@hwdsb.on.ca. 
 
We hope to see you there. 
  
Sincerely,   
 

 

Gerry Smith  

Superintendent of Student Achievement, Family of Schools 1 

Hamilton Wentworth District School Board  
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